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Call to Convention for April 4, 2020 National Delegate Selection Convention on 
Zoom {RESCHEDULED FROM 3/14/2022} 
 
From: Gregory Stempfle <gregstempfle@gmail.com> 
Date: Fri, Mar 13, 2020 at 9:18 PM 
Subject: Rescheduled State Convention to be Held April 4th via Videoconference 
To: 
 
 
Convention delegates, 
 
The Michigan Libertarian Executive Committee held an emergency meeting this 
evening to discuss the postponed state convention. The LEC voted to hold their 
rescheduled national delegate selection convention on Saturday, April 4 at noon 
via video conference. Our bylaws require us to nominate our national delegates by 
April 10 and it was felt that any in-person convention would not be feasible until 
the coronavirus outbreak fears subside. This will be a streamlined business session 
only convention. We also voted to extend the deadline for affiliates to submit 
names of additional state convention delegates to March 28 and the 30 day 
membership deadline will be extended to cover those joining on or before March 
5th.  While the LPM has a business Zoom account, we will investigate other 
platforms to see which can best accommodate our agenda needs and will schedule 
a mock convention to work out the details of holding our first virtual convention. 
 
Details will be made available as they take shape. 
 
Thank you to everyone for your understanding during these unprecedented times. 
 
Stay safe, 
 
Greg Stempfle 
 
Chair – Libertarian Party of Michigan 
 
 
 
 
 
 


